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The University of Victoria Faculty of Law hosted the 9th annual Canadian Client 
Consultation Competition on March 14, 2020.   
 
Our competition continues to grow as we had twelve teams registered to 
compete this year.  Unfortunately, health and safety concerns related to the 
Covid-19 outbreak made travelling to the competition impossible for many 
competitors and coaches.  In the end, six teams made their way to Victoria and 
competed in a one-day competition.    
 
Despite the unique challenges the competitors faced this year, all teams performed 
admirably well.  Two teams from the University of Victoria and one from the University 
of Alberta advanced to the final round.   
 
Representing the University of Victoria, the team of Nina Dauvergne and Nicholas 
Picard, coached by Steve Perks, placed first in the Canadian Competition. 
Congratulations to the University of Victoria team on behalf of the Committee and 
this year’s participants! 
 
These year’s Louis M. Brown and Forrest S. Mosten International Client Consultation 
Competition, which was scheduled to take place in Florida, has been cancelled due to 
the Covid-19 outbreak.   
 

2020-2021 Canadian Client Consultation Competition 
 

We are excited to announce that the University of Osgoode will host the Canadian 
Client Consultation Competition next year. We look forward to seeing everyone there! 
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